
{ƛƪǎƛƪŀ hǳǘǊŜŀŎƘ {ŎƘƻƻƭ bŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ 

October Highlights 
What a busy month Octo-

ber turned out to be. De-

spite having to close the 

school down unexpectedly 

a few times early in the 

month, students and staff 

managed to stay on task 

and carry on with school 

work, activities etc. This 

goes to show that nothing 

stands in the way of SOS` 

progress. 

 

§ !ƳŀƴŘŀ aŀƴȅ IŜŀŘǎ-ŘƻƴŀǘŜŘ ŦŀōǊƛŎ ŦƻǊ ŎǊŀƊǎ 

§ DǿŜƴŘƻǊŀ .ŜŀǊ /ƘƛŜŦ-ŎƻƴŎŜǎǎƛƻƴ Řƻƴŀǝƻƴǎ ŦƻǊ Ǉƻǿ 

ǿƻǿ 

§ {ƘŜǊǊȅ DƻƻŘ 9ŀƎƭŜ-aŀƪƛƴƎ млл ŦǊȅ ōǊŜŀŘ ŦƻǊ Ǉƻǿ ǿƻǿ 

§ {ƘŜǊǊȅ ϧ !ƴƴŜǧŜ-aŀƪƛƴƎ млл ŦǊȅ ōǊŜŀŘ ŦƻǊ Ǉƻǿ ǿƻǿ 

§ 5ƻǊŜŜƴ WŜǊǊȅ-aŀƪƛƴƎ ŦǊȅ ōǊŜŀŘ ϧ ōŀƴƴƻŎƪ ŦƻǊ Ǉƻǿ 

ǿƻǿ 

§ WŀȅƭŜƴŜ aŀƎǳƛǊŜ ϧ wŀƴŘȅ 5ƻƻǊŜ-ŎƻƴŎŜǎǎƛƻƴ Řƻƴŀǝƻƴǎ 

§ ¢ƛŀ ²Ŝƭƭǎ-ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊƛƴƎ ƘŜǊ ǝƳŜ ŀǘ {h{ ŎƻƴŎŜǎǎƛƻƴ 

ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ 9ŘΦ Ǉƻǿ ǿƻǿΦ  

Oct. 5 we welcomed Author 

Faye Reinberg Holt 

hŎǘΦ нп 5ǊŜȊǳǎ Ϫ IŜŀŘ {ǘǊƻƴƎ 

IŀǊƭŀƴŘ {Ƴŀƭƭ 9ȅŜǎ 

{h{ {ǘǳŘŜƴǘ 

9ŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ tƻǿ ǿƻǿ 

{h{ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǘƻǳǊ !/!5 

DƭƻǊƛŀ DƻƻŘ 9ŀƎƭŜ  

Ϫ {ŜŜŘǎ ŎŀƳǇ 



aǊΦ 5ƻōōƛƴ IƻƴƻǊŜŘ ŀǘ 9ŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ tƻǿ ǿƻǿΦ 

hƴ hŎǘƻōŜǊ нуǘƘ ¢ƘŜ {ƛƪǎƛƪŀ .ƻŀǊŘ ƻŦ 9ŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ ƘƻƴƻǊŜŘ ƻǳǊ 

ǇǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭ ŦƻǊ ŀƭƭ Ƙƛǎ ƘŀǊŘ ǿƻǊƪ ŀƴŘ ȅŜŀǊǎ ƻŦ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜ ǘƻ {ƛƪǎƛƪŀΦ   

¢ƘŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǎǘŀũ ƻŦ {ƛƪǎƛƪŀ hǳǘǊŜŀŎƘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǿƻǳƭŘ ŀƭǎƻ 

ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǘŀƪŜ ǘƘƛǎ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘȅ ǘƻ ǊŜŎƻƎƴƛȊŜ ƻǳǊ ǇǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭΣ .ǊǳŎŜ 

5ƻōōƛƴ ŦƻǊ Ƙƛǎ ƻǳǘǎǘŀƴŘƛƴƎ ŎƻƳƳƛǘƳŜƴǘ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƳπ

ƳǳƴƛǘȅΦ   

.ǊǳŎŜ ǎƘƻǿǎ ǳƴŘŜǊǎǘŀƴŘƛƴƎ ǘƻǿŀǊŘ ǘƘŜ ǎǘŀũ ŀƴŘ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΣ ƴƻǘ 

ƻƴƭȅ ƻƴ ŀ ǇǊƻŦŜǎǎƛƻƴŀƭ ƭŜǾŜƭΣ ōǳǘ ŀƭǎƻ ǇŜǊǎƻƴŀƭƭȅΦ IŜ ƛǎ ǎǳǇπ

ǇƻǊǝǾŜ ŀƴŘ ŎŀǊƛƴƎΦ 

hǳǊ tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭ ŜȄŜƳǇƭƛŬŜǎ ϥǎŜǊǾŀƴǘ ƭŜŀŘŜǊǎƘƛǇϥΦ IŜ ƭŜŀŘǎ ōȅ ŜȄŀƳǇƭŜ ōȅ ǎŜǊǾƛƴƎ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ ƘŜ ƭŜŀŘǎΦ IŜ ǎƘƻǳƭπ

ŘŜǊǎ ǘƘŜ ƘŜŀǾȅ ōǳǊŘŜƴǎ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΣ ƻǳǊ ǎǘŀũ ŀƴŘ ƻǳǊ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎΦ IŜ ƛǎ ǝǊŜƭŜǎǎ ƛƴ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƴŜŜŘǎ ƻŦ 

ǘƘƻǎŜ ƛƴ Ƙƛǎ ŎŀǊŜΦ  

{ǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΣ ǎǘŀũΣ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ 9ƭŘŜǊǎ ǘǊǳǎǘ ƛƴ ƘƛƳ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ƻǾŜǊ ǘƘŜ ŘŜŎŀŘŜǎ ƘŜ Ƙŀǎ ǇǊƻǾŜƴ Ƙƛǎ ƭƻǾŜ ŦƻǊ ŀƭƭ ƻŦ ǳǎ 

ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ Ƙƛǎ ǎŜƭƅŜǎǎ ŀŎǝƻƴǎΦ IŜ Ƙŀǎ ŜŀǊƴŜŘ ƻǳǊ ǘǊǳǎǘΣ ŘŜǾƻǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ ǊŜŎƛǇǊƻŎŀƭ ƭƻǾŜΦ 

 

Thanks For Everything Mr. Dobbin! 

Siksika Outreach Students attend Head Strong Conference. 

Colleen had the pleasure of chaperoning six SOS students to the Siksika Headstrong Youth Con-

ference held at SRDL Business Center on October 24, 2017. The minute we walked into the build-

ing to register we were greeted by the organizers and explained to us what the day will bring and 

wished us a good morning.  

The day started off with a mini grand entry which included nine members from Siksika Chief and 

Council, Organizers and youth mentors (N7). Before the prayer Rev. Margaret Waterchief talked to 

the delegates and encouraged them to take in the day with an open mind and listen to get the 

most out of the conference. 

Breakout sessions were excellent and the students came back to the table talking about the ses-

sion they were involved in. All information that we were given was worth the whole day. Excellent 

presentation by Drezus (Native Rapper). 




